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May 5, 2025 
 
Dear New Mark Commons Homeowners, 
 
The Board of Directors met on April 3, 2025 at which time they reviewed the proposed policy 
outlining due process and enforcement procedures that was previously distributed to all 
homeowners.  In accordance with Article XIV, Section 2 and 3 of the Declaration and the 
pertinent provisions of the Maryland Homeowners Association Act which provide the 
requirements for due process prior to the assessment of fines and/or pursuit of other enforcement 
methods, the Board of Directors voted to formally adopt the proposed policy.   Enclosed is the 
final policy that sets forth all of the procedures for due process for the enforcement of violations 
of the Governing Documents. 

 
On behalf of the Board, I thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kaitlyn Ambush, CMCA 
Community Manager 
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